CITY OF DETROIT

Notice of Public Outreach

You are invited to give input on the following proposal.

PROPOSAL

E Milwaukee/E Grand bike lanes
Joe Louis Greenway, Hamtramck Drive/E Grand

OUTREACH DETAILS

Department of Neighborhoods District 5 Virtual Meeting
Wednesday, March 19, 2024, 6:00pm
Online
https://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/3631409738
Meeting ID: 363-140-9738

ADMINISTRATIVE SUMMARY

The proposed project includes the addition of bike facilities on E. Milwaukee Ave., between Hastings St.and E.
Grand Blvd; the removal of bike lanes on E. Grand Blvd. between the intersection of Hastings St. and E.
Grand Blvd., and the intersection of Hamtramck Dr. and E. Grand Blvd; and a shared-use path, known as the
Joe Louis Greenway, on Hamtramck Dr. and E. Grand Blvd., from the City of Hamtramck border and the Saint
Aubin St. intersection.

The total budgeted amount for the addition of bike facilities on Hastings St. and E. Milwaukee Ave., along with
the removal of bike lanes on E Grand Blvd. is $101,000.

The total budgeted amount for the shared-use path on Hamtramck Dr. and E. Grand Blvd. is $4,600,000.

ONLINE FEEDBACK

Send feedback to:
Augusta Gudeman, Project Manager, Department of Public Works
Augusta.Gudeman@detroitmi.gov

With advance notice of seven calendar days, the City of Detroit will provide interpreter semvices at public meetings, indluding language translation
and reasonable ADA accommodations. Please contact the Civil Rights, Inclusion and Opportunity Department at%31 3) 224-4950, through the TTY
number 711, or email crio@detroitmi.gov to schedule these services.
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